
This half term, Blue Class have  been enjoying their Art 
lessons, learning about drawing. We explored making marks 
on different kinds of paper and used a range of art medi-
um. We then responded to music using different types of 
marks to represent how the music made us feel. Our final 
work of art used paint to create marks to represent the 
waves of the ocean. We took inspiration from the artist 

Beth Krommes and in particular her engraving entitled 
‘Waves’.  

 

In RE, we have been learning about Judaism. The children en-
joyed making Challah bread, which is a plaited, Jewish bread, 
baked to celebrate Shabbat and other festivals. The children 
worked in groups to make the dough and then plaited their own 
loaves. In the afternoon, the children got to sample their bakes 
and it was a thumbs up from the vast majority!  

In PE, we have been enjoying dance which links in with our current 
topic on the Fire of London. The children have created their own 

dances to represent the flames of the fire and enjoyed performing 
their poses and dances to each other on the new outdoor stage in 

the adventure playground. 

In Class, the children have also enjoyed learning more about the 
Fire of London in our History lessons. We have been asking and an-

swering questions, investigating what happened and learning about 
how we remember the fire today. 


